
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
November 23rd, 2009 

63rd School Day 
 
CAR SHOW – Saturday, November 28 – 10 am – 2 pm at Pisgah High School 
“A” lot sponsored by the Pisgah High Auto Club – Car Entry Fee $ 10.00,  $ 2.00 
Gate Admission – food will be served.   All proceeds will go to Pisgah 
Automotive Club for future benefits.  
 
The Choral Department is selling poinsettias.  If you would like to purchase one, 
please contact Kendra Medford for sizes and prices.      
 
Leo Club needs bell ringers for this Saturday.  Please see Mr. Allen if you can 
help. 
 
FCA leaders meeting in the morning at 7:45 a.m. in the Health Room.  
 
Girl Talk this Tuesday in Mrs. Birthright’s room at 3:15 p.m. 
 
Anyone playing baseball needs to see Mr. Shepard for a Saturday workout 
schedule. 
 
ATTENTION STUDENTS:  Appeal Packets are now available in the front 
office.  With the flu going around like it has been students need to check with 
their teachers if you think you are in absence trouble.  Saturday School will be 
held on December 19th and January 9th.  You may sign up in guidance with Mrs. 
Hardin, cost will be $10.00.  DO NOT WAIT TILL THE LAST MINUTE TO 
SIGN UP!!! 
 
No Drama Club this week. 
 
All PAW Club members need to turn in $10.00 for t-shirts to Ms. Roseboom by 
tomorrow.  
 
SHORT ACTIVITY “A” SCHEDULE TODAY TO GIVE OUT REPORT CARDS. 
 
SENIORS:  Applications for NCJCI Senate Scholarship are available in the 
counseling center.  Applicants must have all information into the counseling 
center by December 18.  
 
There will be a TRU Club meeting on Tuesday, December 1st at 7:30 a.m. in Mrs. 
Morgan’s room B-11.  All active members need to attend this meeting. 
 
TEACHER:   
Anyone that will help in the concession stand please see Ms. West or notify 
the office. 
 
The Christmas Gingerbread Tree is now up in Guidance.  If you are willing 
to help, please come by and let Mrs. Hardin know your Gingerbread 
number. 
 
 


